Practice News:

We have recruited a new Practice Nurse, Julie Lee. Julie will be joining us from June 2016



Congratulations to Dr

Miles on 30 years of service at The Apples Medical Centre

The Apples Medical Centre Electronic Sharing your medical information

From 1st April 2016 we are able share your medical records with those in the NHS who are involved in your care

If you prefer not to be then please mention it to a member of the reception team.

You are free to change your mind at any time.



The Apples

Medical Centre

East Mill Lane

Sherborne DT9 3DG

APPLES NEWS SPRING 2016

Newsletter

Sherborne Apples Forum (S.A.F)

We started the Patient Participation group June 2014 only three patients attended; we held our second meeting in Aug 2014 where eleven patients came, during this meeting we agreed to change the name of the group to Sherborne Apples Forum (S.A.F.) we discussed why we were meeting and the terms of reference for the group. Our chair person is Alan Harrison and we have two vice chairs; Trevor Rogers and Irene Miller, all the minutes are on our website www.sherborneapples.co. uk

I am the newest patient member of the forum, and have offered to work with the Newsletter, and hope to keep you all informed.



Bridget Thomas

The next Sherborne Apples Forum meeting will be on

Tuesday 17th May at 1.30pm at the Practice.

<u>UP TO DATE DETAILS</u> – Please don't forget to inform us if you have a new address, landline, mobile and email address.

<u>Friends and Family Test</u> – Thank you so much to those of you who have completed our Friends and Family Test. We received the following responses since 01/04/2015:

121 responses103 Extremely Likely13 Likely4 Neither likely or unlikely1 unlikely

Apple Patients forum

Questionnaires will be circulated during April and May, Please help us to help you by filling them in. and bringing them back. Thank You.

SHERBORNE HEALTH & WELLBEING FAIR

11.00am to 4.00pm on Thursday 2nd
June 2016

Digby Hall, Hound St, Sherborne

From the Clinical Commissioning group - We want your views about ideas for health and care in North Dorset

Events taking place over 2 weeks across Dorset, Bournemouth & Poole.

Please consider attending if you are able to do so and/or promoting awareness of this event to friends, family and within your local community

For events in other areas visit www.dorsetccg.nhs.uk



Keith Harrison

Note from our Chair: Sherborne & District

Dementia Action Alliance meeting on 19th May

5.30pm at Beddington Lecture Theatre,

Sherborne Girls School